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18 March 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 28th March 2019, Fishability will be hosting a modified fishing experience for our 

students with disabilities at the Batavia Museum Boardwalk between 10am and 12 noon.  This is an 

exciting opportunity for our students to experience the joy of fishing first hand whilst also 

interacting with other students and Special Needs Education Assistants from our school.  Students 

will be transported to and from the boardwalk by bus and will be accompanied by their Special 

Needs Education Assistant and a supervising teacher.  Students may also be transported in a staff 

member’s car.  All staff members have a current WA drivers’ licence, their vehicles are in good 

working order and are registered by the Department of Transport WA. All costs for this excursion will 

be covered by the school so there will be no cost to parents or guardians.  All students will be 

required to wear full school uniform which consists of the school polo shirt, blue pants/shorts, broad 

brimmed hat and enclosed shoes.  

Students will be photographed as part of this excursion and photos may be used in the school blog 

and/or newsletter, by Fishability or the local media.  If you would not like your child’s photo 

published as part of this excursion, please indicate on the permission slip below. 

If you would like your child to attend this excursion, please sign and return the permission slip below 

by Wednesday 27th March.  If you have any questions regarding the excursion or require further 

information, please ring the school on 99681800. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Shannan Robinson 
Learning Support Coordinator 
 

NOTE: Staff accompanying students on excursions will take all reasonable care while the students are in their 
charge to protect them from injury and control and supervise their behaviour and activities. Parents/guardians 
should be aware that staff members are not responsible for injuries or damage to property which may occur 
on an excursion where, in all circumstances, staff have not been negligent. Parents are required to inform the 
organisers well before the scheduled excursion departure of any change to their child’s health and fitness so 
that appropriate supervision may be arranged. Where it is considered necessary, school staff will arrange 
medical assessment and treatment for students. 

 

I have read and understood the information regarding the Fishability excursion on the 28th March 

2019 and give my consent for my son/daughter __________________________ to attend. 

 
I agree/do not agree to my child being photographed as part of this excursion and understand that 
these photos may be used in the school blog or newsletter, local media or by the Fishability 
organisation. 

Parent/guardian name: ______________________________ 

Parent/guardian phone number: ______________________________ 

Signature of parent/guardian: __________________________ Date:  _______________ 


